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Dear Heidelberg Alumni, 
 
Alles Gute zum Neuen Jahr! 
 
To get 2017 off to a great start, please join your fellow alumni for an interesting and fun 
HAUS event with Sabrina Zinke, Assistant Director, Heidelberg University Archives. 
 
She will talk about the archive’s work and documents recording the history of the 
university and their students. Some items are dating back to the 1300s. Sabrina also 
promises a surprise for alumni who register by January 8 and provide the timeframe for 
their studies in Heidelberg. 
 
When: Friday, January 20, 6:30 pm  
 
Regional Co-Chair Siegfried Ruppert has generously offered to host the event at his 
home in the St. Francis Wood neighborhood of San Francisco not far from the West 
Portal MUNI station. Parking is no problem. We will send the detailed address to alumni 
who registered. Light appetizers and drinks will be served. 
 
 
Please RSVP by Thursday, January 12, by registering here. 
 
We hope to see you on Friday, 6:30 PM. People who cannot make it on time are 
welcome to arrive later. 
 

 

https://form.jotform.com/70025412467954

